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KIWANIS MEETING OF February 12th, 2018 

 
Eight of us met for lunch, seven members and Dal's guest, Steve Dorosz. 
Dal led the meeting while Ben said the prayer and Ann led us in song. 
We sang two songs, Wait 'Till the Sun Shines Nellie and Let me call you 
Sweet Heart.  
 
Joe and Anne had happy dollars while Dal told us about our first new 
Associate Member of the year. Dal's wife, Lorna Wood. Lunch consisted 
of salad, sandwiches, and sweet potato fries. 
 
Dal gave us a run down of last weeks board meeting. The club is 
planning a Recruitment Meeting on April 23rd with a special 
quest speaker. The new STC fund has collected 1150 dollars thus far.  
 
Although he did not have a formal program Dal's quest, Steve Dorosz 
told us about his new job, Director of Resource Development, with 
Neighbor Works. Steve started with them two months ago and he is 
looking forward to the challenges of this newly created position. Steve 
has spent the previous ten years with Rawhide, where he met Dal. In his 
new position his travel will be limited to Northeastern Wisconsin. While 
at Rawhide he had to travel throughout the state.  



 

 

 
Our speaker on Febuary 19th will be Sheri Neely from ARDC. She will 
speak about memory care. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


